
STARLET	DANCE	STUDIO	Covid-19	Guidelines	

	 Covid-19 has dictated changes we must make to our 

operations.  

1. No	longer	will	there	be	seating	and	socializing	allowed	in	the	waiting	area.	
2. Please,	no	gathering	and	socializing	before	or	after	class.	
3. Only	those	with	a	mask	will	be	allowed	in	the	building.	
4. Parents	will	no	longer	be	allowed	to	remain	in	the	dance	room	with	their	

child	during	class.	They	will	be	asked	to	wait	in	their	vehicle.	If	you	leave,	
please	have	the	dancer’s	ride	available	at	the	time	of	the	end	of	class.	

5. A	sign	on	the	door	will	indicate	whether	or	not	one	may	enter	the	studio.	
6. The	temperature	of	all	who	enter	will	be	taken	and	over	100.4	degrees	will	

not	be	allowed	to	enter	the	building.	
7. The	dance	floors,	dance	equipment	and	barres	will	be	sanitized	after	each	

class.	
8. The	restroom	will	be	cleaned	after	each	class.	
9. 	Hand	sanitizing	product	will	be	available	for	use.	.	
10. 	Class	schedules	have	been	altered	somewhat	to	allow	for	time	to	sanitize	

the	studio	between	classes.		Check	our	class	schedule	online	to	find	the	
class	for	you.			(www.starletdancestudio.com)	

11. 	For	those	who	still	feel	uncomfortable	with	attending	class,	please	contact	
us	(345-0795)	to	arrange	to	join	the	class	via	Zoom.	Tuition	will	remain	the	
same	for	the	Zoom	class.	


